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Honorable Senators,

I OPPOSE SB 1541. Cleaner Air Oregon is designed to protect public health. This bill is an attempt to undercut the
hard work of many technical and public health experts and a variety of stakeholders over the past 18 months.

The Cleaner Air Oregon rules as written are protective of human health. Do not alter them. It’s not your job to alter
them. This bill strips authority from the agencies charged with this important work. Writing the risk action levels
into statute severely undercuts the ability of the agencies to adequately fulfill their missions.

With the input of many people, over many months, DEQ and OHA have done a great job with Cleaner Air Oregon.
Don’t mess with it. OPPOSE SB 1541.

Thank you,
Katharine Salzmann
Oregon resident
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